
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Parents Evening 
Letters for this have gone out today and appointments will be made on a first come first served basis. 
 
 

Seeing is Believing 
Letters for this have also gone out today and again, appointments will be made on a first come, first served 
basis.  
 
 

FOSS News 
March 21st – FOSS Open Meeting in school at 7pm. All welcome. 
 
Woodland Wander – Sunday April 2nd 
 
Scarecrow Trail – Saturday April 29th, Sunday April 30th and Monday May 1st. Please see letter. 
 
 

Students in school 
We would like to welcome Miss Georgia Wynn into Class 2. Miss Wynn is a second year teacher trainee. 
She is working alongside Mrs Jordan and Mr Smith to get to know school and the children. 
Megan Chafer continues work in school during her Enrichment time from Malton School. We are delighted 
to report that she has had an offer from the University of Leeds, the University of York and the University 
of Lincoln to study adult nursing. Megan will be a fantastic nurse and we will miss her when she goes! 
 
 

Red Nose Day 
This is on Friday March 24th and we are simply asking the children to wear an item of red clothing. Any 
donations received will be passed onto the Red Nose charity. Red Noses are available now from the school 
office – get them here! 
 

Monday March 27th Year 5 children 
Mrs Metcalfe and Mrs Magson will be taking the Year 5 children to Malton School to see a production of 
Joseph and the Amazing Technicolour Dreamcoat. Due to limited space Malton have only invited the Year 
5s. A permission slip and letter will shortly be sent out. 
 

 
Class and group photographs - June 13th, 2017 
A number of parents expressed concern over the quality of the individual photographs. Following on from 
this school has arranged with Phototronics (Scholastic) to come and take the next photos. We hope that 
these are better received by you all. 
 

 

Slingsby C.P. School 
 
The Green 
Slingsby 
North Yorkshire 
YO62 4AA 
(01653) 628370 
 
Head Teacher: 
Mrs Georgie Metcalfe 
BA HONS NPQH 

SLINGSBY C.P. SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Friday March 3rd, 2017 



Swimming Plea 
Thank you to those parents who have been able to help out with swimming, it is greatly appreciated. Mr 
Mortimer has asked if there are any dads/grandpas who would be able to help out each Thursday, as due 
to the size of class we have to split into 2 changing rooms. Please see Mr Mortimer or ring the school office 
if you can help. He could also do with 1 or 2 more helpers each week if at all possible. 
Norton pool were not willing for the children to use their own armbands or rubber rings as they stated that 
all equipment would be provided. Therefore it is not necessary to send any along. The buoyant life vests, 
however, were fine. Please provide a carrier bag for your child’s wet things.  
 

Lego 
Thank you to anyone who has donated lego, we now have a fantastic collection and the first lego club was 
held last night and proved highly successful. 
 

Staff News 
Staff and governors held a very useful and productive ‘How well do you know your school’ meeting on 
Wednesday at the staff meeting. It was a great opportunity to meet and work together to further drive our 
school forward and something we will definitely do again.  
Mr Smith and Mrs Jordan went to Gillamoor School this week to work with other teachers on reading 
moderation. 
Mr Mortimer went to Gillamoor School to attend the RE Coordinators meeting and came away with some 
very useful ideas and information.  
Mrs Swallow attended a cluster Teaching Assistant meeting at Welburn. She found this very useful too and 
has passed all she learned to Mrs Rough and Mrs Greenwood.  
 
 


